MEMORANDUM

DATE: April 1, 2010

TO: Chair and Members of the Municipal Licensing
And Standards Committee

RE: REGULATION OF COMMERCIAL PARKING LOTS

The City of Toronto has a bylaw that regulates commercial parking lots.

It is rarely enforced and there have have been some committee decisions
regarding the right to issue phoney look-alike parking tickets. They have created
an uneven playing field.

At least one company has discovered a way to circumvent our prohibition of
these tickets as a result of signage they have installed into parking lots.

It's time we harmonized this parking bylaw.
RECOMMENDATION:
That this matter be sent to staff with a report back to Committee in June, 2010.

Thank you.
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HOWARD MOSCOE
Chair/ML&S Committee

Ids/Licensing Committee/Regulation of commercial parking lots
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